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MAY 11 1984
Mr. Anthony Farro, Chi«f
Bureau of Sit* Management
CN-02*
Now Jersey Department of

environmental Protection
8 £ast Hanovor Street
Trenton, Hew Jersey 08625

Dear «r. Farro:

I an in i«c*ipt of your r«viced budgets for th«t Cowb« Pill
North and Co»b« Pill south Landfill sites. The transfer of
$5000 from th» contractual itea of the remedial investigation
budget to an allocation for ease»«nts for both sites has been
notod* This letter effects an anemtaent of the revised budgets
to our cooperative agreements for those aitea.

If you require any additional information, please contact Eric
Schwar* of my staff at <212) 264-0106.

Sincerely yours.

Robert S. Ogg, P.E., Chief
Hazardous Waste Site Branch

cc: Bob Quinn
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